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TBA - Gifted Test ing K-2
3 rd - Ear ly/Short Day
8 th – School P lay
9 th – School P lay
9 th – PTA Meet ing @ 1 :30
10 th – School P lay
10 th – Ear ly D ismissal
16 th – A l l  Pro Dads @ 7:30 am
16 th – 2 nd Grade F ie ld Tr ip
16 th – Ear ly D ismissa l
17 th – No School
22 nd – 4 th Grade F ie ld Tr ip
23 rd – Ear ly D ismissal
24 th – End of 3 rd Quarter

Ear ly D i sm issal  - out  at  12 :50 
Morn ing K indergarten - out  at  10: 15  

For the safety of the students and other drivers, it is 

imperative that parents follow the below 

recommendations when dropping off or picking up your 

child at the school.

• When dropping off or picking up your child in front 

of the school, please enter from 3000 South and pull 

forward towards Fisher Lane. If there are no other 

vehicles in front of you, pull as far forward as possible 

to allow other drivers to enter the drop off / pick up 

area. This area is designated as a one way only and 

no U-turns are allowed (Scan QR Code to see map).

• Give all pedestrians the right of way.

• Do not stop your vehicle on any crosswalk.

• A person may not stop, stand, or park a vehicle 

other than a school bus, whether occupied or not, in 

a clearly identified school bus parking zone. A 

violation of Subsection (4) is an infraction. A person 

who violates Subsection (4) shall pay a minimum fine 

of $75 (Utah traffic code 41-6a-317).

• The speed limit on 3000 South and Fisher Lane is 25 

MPH. When students are present, you are 

encouraged to slow down and follow the directions 

of the school crossing guards.

• Be courteous and cautious when driving near the 

school. Courtesy towards other drivers will go a long 

way to ensure a smooth and safe traffic flow.

• The safety of the students is our priority. As the 

weather gets warmer in the next few weeks, more 

and more students will be walking to school. Do your 

part to ensure that they get to school safely.

Student drop off & pick up

Thank you,

Officer Louie D. Muniz 42K

UPD School Resource Officer
801-694-9657 (Cell)
385-646-3336 (Office)
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